
 

For Year 6 

Thank you        

everybody for your 

continued efforts with Beat the Street. 

We have  maintained our 1st position in 

the Brierley Hill Schools leaderboard and 

crept up to 3rd overall with over 60,000 

points. Well done!  

At Brierley Hill Library this weekend, 

11am-3pm, there is a Wild Letter Hunt 

(forming part of their summer reading 

challenge): pick up an activity sheet and 

find the letters hidden around the library. 

There is a mobile Beat Box giving 

out double points alongside the 

chance to win a West Bromwich Football 

Club signed pennant or Commonwealth 

Games merchandise.  

This weekend there are also mystery 

Beat Boxes throughout Dudley which 

will be giving out triple points! How 

many will you find?  

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 
 

New Parents to Reception  
 

Sun Protection 

Please could you apply sun cream to 

your children before they come to 

school and send them with a hat 

and their water bottle.  
 

PE Kits 
We are still having children without 

PE Kits in school. This is a statutory        

subject and PE kits must be kept in 

school. Thank you. 

 

Lost Property 
We have dozens of jumpers in lost   

property that are un-named. Please   

ensure uniform is labelled clearly.  

 

Covid 
Cases in school are starting to rise 

again. Please continue to be vigilant 

and follow the guidelines. Thanks. 

 

PRAISE AWARDS                                                    

Children who gained badges and         

certificates deserve our  special          

congratulations:     

                               

W/C 4th July 2022          

Key Stage One  
RER Hedgehogs Amaar 

RR Foxes       Lily  

1/2B Squirrels         Jax 

1/2D Moles            Emilia 

2W Badgers    Erica 

     

Key Stage Two 
3/4D Elder  Seb  

3/4H Oak               Elijah 

4LR Chestnut  Shaylee-Rae 

5/6GS Beech        Isabella 

5/6T Holly             Miley 

6AB Rowan  Ethan 

     

   WELL DONE ALL !      

Beattie, the mascot, will be out on his 

adventures too! Keep walking, running, 

scooting and cycling!  

Polite reminder …                         
A number of parents and staff have 

commented that an increasing number 

of children are still riding their bikes 

and scooters on the school grounds. 

Could you please support us in         

protecting all of our Ashwood Park   

families and staff from injury, by       

reminding your child not to ride their 

bike or scooter in the school grounds. 

Thank you            

     Maths Challenge 

• Make it harder 

• draw your own, making sure there 

are a set number of a given shape. 

• draw your own using different 

shapes, 

 

End of term 

Thursday 21st July 

8 July 2022 

 

Tel: 01384 818545   email: info@ashwood.dudley.sch.uk 

Article 28                  

Every child has the 

right to an education 

• 12.7.22 - Year 6 performance at 

6pm 

• 13.7.22 - Year 6 performance at 

2pm 

• 19.7.22 - Year 6 leavers' party 5pm

-7pm 

• 20.7.22 - Year 6 leavers' assembly 

at 2pm 

• Please make sure that you have 

returned all requested permission 

slips for the above listed events 

and also for the leavers' book and 

memory stick 

• Please send in a picture of your 

Year 6 child from when they started 

school 



  

Dinner Information                       
All dinners must be booked through 

School Money.  Dinners must be booked 

on School Money the day before they are 

needed.                                                      

If you are having problems saving your 

child’s menu choices please search for 

school money using Google and login 

through that link rather than through the 

app.                                                    

Thank you                                               

WC 4 July (Week 3) 

Monday 

Fish goujons 

Vegan cottage pie 

Homemade wedges, peas and 

sweetcorn 

Carrot cake 

 

Tuesday   

Steak pie 

Veggie ball sub roll 

Battered white fish 

Mashed potato and mixed                  

vegetables 

 

Chocolate  brownie 

 

Wednesday 

Chicken and stuffing 

Halal chicken  

Quorn and sweet potato tikka curry 

Cod bites 

Boiled, roast potatoes, rice, carrots and 

cabbage 

 

Apple crumble 

 

Thursday 

All day breakfast 

Mac and cheese with tomato bread 

Fishcake 

Hash brown potatoes, baked beans and 

peas 

 

Sponge 

 

Friday 

Baked fish 

Cheese and tomato pizza/ vegan  option 

available 

Chipped potatoes, spaghetti hoops and 

sweetcorn 

 

Strawbeery shortcake 

Ice Cream/Jelly  

 

 

Available Every Day 

Grab bags which contain a sandwich 

either cheese, tuna or ham filling.  

Salad bag. 

One from a cake, biscuit or yoghurt. 

Fresh fruit 

Water 

Jacket Potato with a choice of 

cheese, beans or cheese and beans. 

 

Fruit jelly, yoghurt 

 

 
 

Attendance 

 

Early Years News  
In Reception we have been     
learning about the seaside and 
pollution in the sea. We have   
created some super posters telling 
people to pick up their rubbish! 
The school children in afternoon 
Nursery have enjoyed a trip to 
Reception to meet their new 
teacher! Morning nursery children 
will go in the last week of term.   

 
 
   
Treetots News     
It is the last Toddlers of the year 
on Tuesday and we will be having 
a party with games and party 
food. See you there!  
                   

 

Class From 2 Sep  W/C 27 June 

RER 93.19 84.09 

RR 90.69 79.55 

1/2B 94.28 96.07 

1/2D 94.18 95.56 

2W 93.38 96.92 

3/4D 92.75 95.71 

3/4H 94.02 92.80 

4LR 94.99 91.11 

5/6GS 93.57 91.90 

5/6T 93.97 94.29 

6AB 93.33 90.00 

Whole 

School 

93.53 91.96 

Key Stage 2 News   

It's been a busy week in Year 6 
this week. A number of our chil-
dren have had their transition 
days to their secondary schools. 
They have all come back to tell us 
all of the exciting things they have 
been up to - it sounds like they 
particularly enjoyed their art and 
science lessons. The Year 5 and 6 
children have also enjoyed a canal 
walk up to the Red House Glass 
Cone and a picnic as part of our 
work on the local canal system. 
The walks were a huge success.  

Our Year 3 and 4 children have 
been worked hard to develop 
their journalistic skills this week by 
considering the features of news-
paper articles. We look forward to 
reading them next week. 

 

 

 

Key Stage 1                              
This week we have been learning 
about instructions and designing 
our own superheroes! The chil-
dren have also written a thank you 
letter to Mr Butler for answering 
all of our history questions last 
week. We have also been working 
on problem solving in Maths and 
lots of the children have complet-
ed their reading challenge this 
week too. Next week we will be 
making a class sculpture and 
working on a new story- The Snail 
and the Whale.  

 

RBD News  

 

KS1 and KS2 RBD children need 
to return their permission slips 
for the Warstones dance festival 
by Monday please.  


